
 West Suffolk Council 
Portfolio Holder Decisions Notice 

(Published: Thursday 2 January 2020) 
  
 

The following decision was taken by the Portfolio Holder for Growth on Tuesday 31 December 2019 and, if not called in by Councillors, will come into 
operation on Friday 10 January 2020.  An executive decision may be called in, in accordance with the Overview and Scrutiny Committee Procedure Rules 
contained within Part 4 of the Council’s Constitution, by at least five Councillors submitting the required call-in request form to the Assistant Director (HR, Legal 

and Democratic Services) (e-mail: democratic.services@westsuffolk.gov.uk) by 5.00 pm on Thursday 9 January 2020. 

 
Should you have a query regarding the decision taken, contact should be made with the named officer in the first instance, either on the telephone number 
listed against their name, or via email using the format firstname.surname@westsuffolk.gov.uk.  Alternatively, you may also contact the relevant Portfolio 
Holder on the telephone number listed against their name, or via email using the format firstname.surname@westsuffolk.gov.uk Contact may also be made via 
Democratic Services, West Suffolk Council, West Suffolk House, Western Way, Bury St Edmunds Suffolk, IP33 3YU, or College Heath Road, Mildenhall, IP28 7EY. 
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Report No: 
CAB/WS/19/049 

None Greater Cambridge Partnership 
Cambridge South East Transport Better 
Public Transport Project:  Consultation 
Response 
 
RESOLVED:  

That: 
 

(1) the Greater Cambridge 
Partnership’s Cambridge South 
East Transport Better Public 
Transport Project Public 

Consultation be responded to by 
the Portfolio Holder for Growth 
on behalf of West Suffolk 
Council; and 

 

(2) the Portfolio Holder’s response 
be based on section two of 

Report No: CAB/WS/19/049. 

The Portfolio Holder for Growth 
considers it appropriate for West 
Suffolk to comment on the Greater 
Cambridge Partnership’s (GCP) 
Cambridge South East Better Public 
Transport Project (the Project), due 

to the potential impact on West 
Suffolk. West Suffolk is part of the 

Cambridgeshire functional 
economic area; Cambridgeshire’s 
travel to work area and 
Cambridgeshire’s Housing Market 

Area. 
 
The summary provided in section 
two of the report is considered by 
the Portfolio Holder to provide a 

satisfactory basis for her response 
in respect of the Project’s potential 

impact on West Suffolk.  

Not to respond to 
the consultation; 
however, it is 
considered prudent 
to do so given the 
potential impact on 

West Suffolk.  
 

Portfolio Holder: 
 
Susan Glossop 
Portfolio Holder 
for Growth 
01284 728377 

 
Officers: 

 
Julie Baird 
Assistant 
Director 

(Growth) 
01284 757613 
 
Sara Noonan 
Principal Growth 

Officer 
01284 757358 

Jennifer Eves 
Assistant Director (Human Resources, Legal and Democratic Services) 2 January 2020
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